WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL Issue 8 Week Ending Friday 3™ November 2017
White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA
Telephone: 01603 419203  Fax: 01603 424651

Email: office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
Twitter: @whitewomanlane

Best News ...

Dear Parents/ Carers,

The Week Ahead

Mon, 6™ - Raspberry Pi Club selected vr 6 pupils 12.45 - 13.25
Dance Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm

Tues. 7" - Guitars am
Yr 3&4 Korfball Lunchtime (before second sitting)
SEN Parent Drop in Session 2-3.30pm, The Lodge (sec attached fiyer)
Fashion Club 4P 3.15 - 4.15pm
¥Yr 6 Boys Football Match vs. Avenues. Away
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Shakespeare in Schools performance Playhouse Theatre, Norwich

Wed. 8™ - Year 5 Hilltop Residential
Guitars am
Cross Country (selected pupils) AM - North Walsham Ruby Club
Keyboard lessons Music Room
Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite
Thur, 9™ - Year 5 Hilltop Residential
Yr 5&6 Korfball Lunchtime (before second sitting)
No Samba Club (See below)
Pottery Club
Drums PM
Fri. 10" - Year 5 Hilltop Residential (return)
Cross country Falcon Junior PM
Sat. 11 - Year 6 Korfball Tournament PM
Dates for Your Diary
Priday 17" November Spotty free dress day for Children in Need
Saturday 18 November Year ¢ Korfball Tournament PM ~— letters to Follow
Friday 24 Novenber Non-Unifortn Day for the Christmas Fair (see below)
Saturday 25™ November Year 5 Korfball Tourhament PM - letters to follow
Year 3 Korfball Tournament Date ahd time etc. to be confirmed
1% February 2018 Young Voices Concert O2 Arenha London.
HOUSE POINT TOTALS! THE ATTENDANCE CuP

Buckingham (Green) 4 Total - 15
Balmoral (Blue) 1 Total - 23 Was awarded to
Sandringham  (Yellow) 2 Total - 19 3s
Windsor (Red) 3 Total - 9 With attendance of 100%
Congratulations to Balmoral this week. For the week 16™ - 19" October
2017
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WOW' moments and for
being entered into our Golden Book;

Muoaddey Gunble, leabel fare, Toby Roberte-Sitlots, Phosebe Mears

James Claglon, Leo Jones, Lyba Frostiok, Lok Lansdowne, Lafie Loph, #904 Kawen, Kuby
Keilly, Lty Surtais, Jonak Tibbs, Tamzix Tobins, George Groen, Micran Clarke, lesas
Witen, Skye Fopp, Maadhesk Sharthakamar and leabelle Willians.

Samba Club
We apologise for any confusion regarding Samba club this week however
we can confirm that next week (Thursday 9™ November) there will NO
Samba club! Normal service will resume the following week (Thursday 16™
November).

Thank you!

SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading resources in school.

Your child will have been given the latest Scholastic leaflet today. It is packed full of books which
would be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques payable to ‘SCHOLASTIC' only. Place
orders in an envelope marked Scholastic Books and your child's name and class.
Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to school by visiting:

http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane
Orders will close on Monday 13™ December when the complete order will be placed. Books should
be with you before Christmas.
Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in free books.

Thank you for all your support.
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N STARS OF THE WEEK '793. \

Billy Smith 35T
For listening well and giving excellent contributions in lessons. Well done Billy!
Kieron Raven 3ST
For excellent listening and effort in Maths lessons to gain a great understanding of column
addition and subtraction. Well done Kieron! Keep it up!
Iwan Cooper 3ST
For excellent listening in lessons and for asking for extra challenges to really push himself. Well
done Iwan! Keep it up!




TALK HOMEWORK ¢ WOW WORDS

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow' Words home and we would be very
grateful for your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in
turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they can't write it
either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the question below;

Our Values
When your values are clear to you, making decisions become easier. It’s not hard to make
decisions when you know what your values are. Roy E. Disney
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Another of our school values is kindness. It is the one thing that costs nothing but makes a
huge difference to every human relationship.
Can you think of a time when someone has shown kindness to you?
How did it make you feel? Did it help?
What different ways can you show kindness to someone else?
Why do you think kindness is an important value to have?

Talk homework is set in Best News every Friday and will be discussed at school on Tuesday
mornings.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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family voice+
family chat

Are you the parent of a child with special
educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND)?

Join us for coffee at our new-style information and feedback sessions.

For our first series, we've invited Norfolk SEND Partnership
Information, Advice and Support Service (SENDIASS) so you can

* Find out more about SEN Support and EHCP assessments

Tell us about your own experiences of support for your child
with SEND

® Ask questions in a relaxed setting

® Share ideas with other parent carers

Tuesday 7 November 2017 Tuesday 14 November 2017

10.30am — 12.30pm 10.30am - 12.30pm

Sprowston Diamond Centre, Attleborough Community Hub,

School Lane, Norwich, NR7 8TR Station Road, Attleborough, NR17 2AT
Thursday 9 November 2017 Thursday 23 November 2017
10.30pm - 12.30pm 10.30am - 12.30pm

Iceni centre, The Campingland, Kings Centre, Queen Anne Road,
Swaffham, PE37 7RB Great Yarmouth, NR31 OLE

If you can come, please email us at events@familyvoice.org.uk or call/text on
07535 895748.
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i Friday 24" November 2017
Non (Jnifort Day for the Christmas Fair

For a donation of a prize, your child can wear non-school uniform for the day. Lower School Tombola Prizes
and Upper School any kind of bottle for the bottle stall (the more varied the better)!

Christmas Fair - Friday 1st DeCember 3.00 — 5.00pm

From Friday 24" November we will be collecting any items donated for the tombola and Christmas
Jar stalls for the Friends of WWL Christmas Fair. We are asking the children to ‘Fill

a Jar’. They will need a clean glass jar with a screw on top. The jar can be any size
— the more varied the better! The idea is that the jars can be filled with anything they
choose — the more original the better! A Christmas theme is not necessary — but might
be nice! Our suggestions have been things such as sweets, bath salts, craft beads,
small soaps or bath beads, hair bands, cotton wool balls, Christmas decoration/s ... I'm sure you
will have many, even better ideas. The children really enjoy this stall, thank you so much once
again for your support.

_" As always in order for this event to be successful, we greatly depend on your help and support
by sending in goods for our stalls, perhaps by baking a cake or two, helping to set up the stalls
or helping on one of the stalls on the day ...

... and coming along to the Christmas Fair in the school hall on 1st December.

Cakes Any cakes, buns, scones, cookies or biscuits whether
homemade or shop bought would be very gratefully received.
. Please send your contributions into school on the
- morning of the 1st December.
= Fill-a-Jar Fill a glass jar with a variety of items — sweets, hair

accessories, stationery, Christmas baubles and
decorations — the more original the better!

Start sending your filled jars into school from Friday 24"
November.

Smellies Perfumes, bath oils, shower gel, soap, etc. Please send
donations into school from Friday 24" November.

Books/games Games and books in excellent condition please. Please send . \'
your donations into school from Friday 24'"" November. ! {\)
Tombola donations Any items that are in good condition and need a )
new home.

Bottle Tombola  Always a huge success — especially in time for Christmas! Please send your
donations into school from Friday 24" November.

Teddies Any teddies in good condition
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There will be light refreshments available in 2fe Café, tea, coffee, mulled wine and a mince pie for
the adults, cakes and squash for children. A huge variety of stalls with things to buy and things to

win! Great fun for all the family!

If you are able to help on the 1st December in any way please return the slip below to school.
Thank you.

Christmas Fair - Friday 1°" December

| can:

e Bake a cake for the Fair

e Help set up the Christmas Fair on Friday 1* December (afternoon)

e Help run the stalls on Friday 1 December ( 3.00 — 5.00pm)
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